Town of Blaine Lake

Box 10, Blaine Lake, SK, S070J0
306-497-2531
Email: assistantcao@blainelake.ca

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
LONG TERM STREET UPGRADE PROGRAM

July 8, 2025

Blaine Lake, SK. The Town of Blaine Lake advises that Forus Construction will be in Blaine
Lake starting July 16, 2025, to begin the long-term street upgrade program. The work consists of
milling the streets noted on the attached map. These streets are comprised of a dust control agent
installed sometime early in 2000-2003, some asphalt and gravel. This mixture is extremely hard
to maintain and placing more gravel is not a long-term solution. Therefore, milling the streets
will remove a majority of the potholes and provide a better street surface.

The final milled street will be compacted and allowed to settle over the winter. In 2026, a long-
term dust control agent SB-90 will be installed, and another section of the Town will be milled.
This process will continue until the entire Town is completed.

The road will be closed during work, but open to traffic immediately after the work is completed.
Flaggers may be used to keep the road open. The work is expected to last less than one week,
depending upon the weather conditions.

All property owners in the affected areas are requested to move all your belongings, vehicles,
waste carts, and recycle carts off the streets during this work as it will allow for a better end
product.

This will be disruptive, and we thank all residents and visitors for your patience during
construction. Please follow all safety restrictions and detours in place during construction.
For further information

Town of Blaine Lake

Phone - (306)497-2531
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LONG TERM STREET UPGRADE PROGRAM - PHASE 1 -2025 - MILLING STREETS DENOTED WITH SOLID BLACK LINE



